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May 27th, 2020 

Dear Residents and Family Members, 
 
As you are all aware, we have been working in concert with the Oakland County Health Department since the beginning of 
the Covid-19 pandemic.  They have been an invaluable resource for us as we work to keep our residents and team 
members healthy and happy.  They have been instrumental in developing systems and processes over the past months 
that have proved to protect seniors in our community as well as others.  One item of importance that has dramatically 
improved is the availability of testing.  Oakland County has graciously offered to provide testing for all residents, team 
members, and private duty caregivers/resident assistant.  We have accepted this offer and felt this would be a 
monumental step in reopening our community and providing data to the local Health Division.   
 
Therefore, the Oakland County Health Department will be onsite on Thursday, June 4th to administer testing.  We need to 
have a full roster completed and submitted to them by 9:00am on Monday so they can complete the testing paperwork 
prior to arriving at the community.  IF you have a private caregiver/resident assistant, we will need the following 
information: 
 
Caregiver/ Resident Assistant Information 
Full Name, Date of Birth, Home Address, Phone Number, Email Address, Gender, Race 
 
Please email this information as soon as possible to Alan Ford at ASRHassistantexecutivedirector@beztak.com or you may 
call him at 248-299-0700.   
 
Your resident assistant/ caregiver(s) will need to be onsite on Thursday for the testing to take place.  We strongly 
encourage ALL resident assistant/ caregivers to be tested to keep our community as safe as possible.  Please contact them 
and plan accordingly.   
 
Testing will be conducted from unit to unit, so there is no need to leave your apartment.  Testing results will inform the 
Health Division of the presence of individuals with asymptomatic disease and the potential for spread in our community.  
These results will be shared between the Health Division, key staff at All Seasons of Rochester Hills, and care providers so 
we can work together to develop and implement infection control strategies if needed.  Results typically are returned to 
the Health Department in 48-72 hours.  
 
We are grateful for your support and the support of Oakland County as we continue to do everything that we can to keep 
everyone healthy and happy.  These results will not only help us but will better define the best course of future action 
throughout Oakland County.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adam Snyder 
Vice President, Senior Living 
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